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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011

FROM:
CYNTHIA ATIENO   

TO:

SPONSOR DORA BRIEM 

Dear Dora,

RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 

Happy New Year! 

Your daughter Cynthia has been sick and has suffered a lot last year because of anaemia. She is suffering from few blood in her body, every time Cynthia is on her bed. 

She did not enjoy Christmas diner, but I took her nice food, fruits and her nice beautiful Christmas dress in her hospital bed. Her doctors didn’t allow pictures but when she will be out I will take a picture of her new dress. 

Little Bees children were happy, but chirstmas fund Cythina in the hospital. She may be discharged on 22nd January 2011 says her doctor. The school children, staff, teachers and Little Bees members went to visit Cynthia and prayed togeterh. I will be in touché with you. 

Thank you very much for supporting Cynthia.  

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

